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Julianti Vera Nova Sitohang

From: Iqbal Asrul
Sent: Tuesday, February 13, 2018 10:26 AM
To: Ally Chong
Cc: Daniel Chang; Widjanarko Hidajat
Subject: RE: Chinese New Year Celebration

Dear Pak Ally, 

 

That is participants confirmation from KEPRI to joint Chinese New Year Celebration ; 

 

1. Julianto 

2. Joko Irawan 

3. Arfandi 

4. Ian 

5. Kondra 

6. Julianti 

7. Iqbal Asrul  

 

Many thanks for your attention  

 

Iqbal Asrul 

Branch Manager 

Kepri Region 

 

PT Trakindo Utama 

Batam 

Jalan Yos Sudarso, Batu Ampar 

Batam 29451, Kepri – Indonesia 

Tel. +62 778 412 182 Ext. 28 ; Fax. +62 778 412 081 

iasrul@trakindo.co.id 

www.trakindo.co.id 

 

A member of Tiara Marga Trakindo Group 

 

From: Ally Chong [mailto:achong@tusspl.com]  

Sent: Monday, February 12, 2018 7:26 AM 

To: Iqbal Asrul 
Cc: Daniel Chang; Widjanarko Hidajat 

Subject: FW: Chinese New Year Celebration 

 

Good Morning Pak Iqbal, 

 

Following up with the attendance of our Chinese New Year Celebration’s lunch, kindly advise is there any update for 

below item No 1 and 2?  

 

1.       Waiting approval from Pak Tjatoer for PS Sales Team (Yahya, Jon, Dodi, Kondra, Ian & Arfandi) , awaiting 

confirmation till next week 

2.       Thomas (Passport not yet released from Immigration) & Julianto cannot joint cause he take annual leave till 

on 25 Feb. 17 

3.       Febrio , his passport expired – OK NOTED 

4.       Joko is available – OK NOTED  

 

Regards, 
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Ally Chong  
Secretary to Pak Widjanarko (Koko)  
General Manager  
 
PT Trakindo Utama Singapore Branch  
No. 6 Tuas Avenue 2  
Singapore 639446  
Tel. +65 6394 7500, 6416 2300 DDI + 6394 7507  
achong@tusspl.com  
www.trakindo.co.id  
 
A member of Tiara Marga Trakindo Group 

 

 

 

 

From: Daniel Chang  

Sent: Thursday, 8 February, 2018 2:01 PM 

To: Ally Chong <achong@tusspl.com> 

Subject: FW: Chinese New Year Celebration 

 

 

 

Best Regards,  
 
 
Daniel Chang  
Division Manager, Sales & Marketing  
 
 
PT Trakindo Utama Singapore Branch  
No. 6, Tuas Avenue 2  
Singapore 639446  
Tel. +65 6394 7500, 6416 2300 Ext. 522  •  Mobile: +65 9673 9197  
dchang@tusspl.com  
www.trakindo.co.id  
 
A member of Tiara Marga Trakindo Group  

 

From: Iqbal Asrul [mailto:iasrul@trakindo.co.id]  

Sent: Wednesday, 7 February 2018 5:19 PM 

To: Daniel Chang <dchang@tusspl.com> 

Cc: Widjanarko Hidajat <whidajat@tusspl.com> 

Subject: RE: Chinese New Year Celebration 

 

Pak Daniel, 

 

Regarding List of Chinese New Year invitation has been confirm are : 

1.       Waiting approval from Pak Tjatoer for PS Sales Team (Yahya, Jon, Dodi, Kondra, Ian & Arfandi) , awaiting 

confirmation till next week 

2.       Thomas (Passport not yet released from Immigration) & Julianto cannot joint cause he take annual leave till 

on 25 Feb. 17 

3.       Febrio , his passport expired 

4.       Joko is available  

 

So this is early confirmation and thanks 
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Iqbal Asrul 

Branch Manager 

Kepri Region 

 

PT Trakindo Utama 

Batam 

Jalan Yos Sudarso, Batu Ampar 

Batam 29451, Kepri – Indonesia 

Tel. +62 778 412 182 Ext. 28 ; Fax. +62 778 412 081 

iasrul@trakindo.co.id 

www.trakindo.co.id 

 

A member of Tiara Marga Trakindo Group 

 

From: Daniel Chang [mailto:dchang@tusspl.com]  

Sent: Tuesday, February 06, 2018 3:14 PM 

To: Iqbal Asrul 

Cc: Widjanarko Hidajat 
Subject: RE: Chinese New Year Celebration 

 

Hi Pak Iqbal, 

Thank you. Kindly let me know the number of people by 12/Feb so we can get things prepared.  

 

 

 

Best Regards,  
 
 
Daniel Chang  
Division Manager, Sales & Marketing  
 
 
PT Trakindo Utama Singapore Branch  
No. 6, Tuas Avenue 2  
Singapore 639446  
Tel. +65 6394 7500, 6416 2300 Ext. 522  •  Mobile: +65 9673 9197  
dchang@tusspl.com  
www.trakindo.co.id  
 
A member of Tiara Marga Trakindo Group  

 

From: Iqbal Asrul [mailto:iasrul@trakindo.co.id]  

Sent: Tuesday, 6 February 2018 12:15 PM 

To: Daniel - Panterra <dchang@panterra.com.sg> 

Cc: Widjanarko Hidajat <whidajat@tusspl.com> 

Subject: RE: Chinese New Year Celebration 

 

Hi Pak Daniel, 

 

Thank You for your Chinese New Year Celebration invitation and I will inform to you 

After some guys (PS Sales Team) finished Aero Visa process because their Passport hold now .  

 

Iqbal Asrul 

Branch Manager 
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Kepri Region 

 

PT Trakindo Utama 

Batam 

Jalan Yos Sudarso, Batu Ampar 

Batam 29451, Kepri – Indonesia 

Tel. +62 778 412 182 Ext. 28 ; Fax. +62 778 412 081 

iasrul@trakindo.co.id 

www.trakindo.co.id 

 

A member of Tiara Marga Trakindo Group 

 

From: Daniel - Panterra [mailto:dchang@panterra.com.sg]  

Sent: Tuesday, February 06, 2018 11:03 AM 
To: Iqbal Asrul 

Cc: Widjanarko Hidajat 
Subject: Chinese New Year Celebration 

 

Hi Pak Iqbal, 

We plan to invite you and your team to join us in our Chinese New Year celebration lunch on 22/Feb 2018. 

 

We have prepared a list of people to invite from Batam branch, but subject to your approval: 

Yahya 

Joko Irawan 

Dodi 

Jon 

Arfandi 

Ian 

Kondra 

Julianto 

Isra 

Thomas 

Febrio 

 

Kindly advise us as soon as possible. 

 

 

Best Regards,  
 
 
Daniel Chang  
Manager, Sales & Marketing  
 
 
Pan Terra Pte Ltd  
No. 7, Tuas Avenue 2  
Singapore 639447 
Tel. +65 6394 7500, 6416 2300 Ext. 522  •  Mobile: +65 9673 9197  
dchang@panterra.com.sg  

 
"This email message and information, including any attachment is intended solely for the use of the recipient(s) and are 

confidential and may also be privileged. If the reader of this message is not the intended recipient, please delete this email and all 

information it contains including its attachment from your system and immediately notify the sender. Dissemination, distribution, 

copying, or other use of this email or its attachment is strictly prohibited. Any unintended use of this email shall be your 

responsibility and shall be subject to any jurisdiction."  


